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Board Memo 036-2021: USPS Modifies COVID Contingency Telework Policy  
 

Executive Board, 
 
Attached, please find the USPS modified COVID Contingency Telework 
Policy.  The Telework Policy issued March 11, 2020, and extended to June 7, 2021, 
will remain in effect until at least August 9, 2021, for all non-bargaining 
employees, except for those Officers, Executives and Management/Technical Pay 
Band employees referenced in the attached. 
 
Please share the attached with our membership. This memo and attachment will 
also be posted on the NAPS website. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 




